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Gautho, Julia

From: Glina John <jcglina@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 2:39 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Depot Hill bluff walking path

Dear City Council members, 
The walking path on the Depot Hill bluff is hugely popular and a great asset for Capitola.  Please do 
whatever is necessary to continue to keep it open for as long as possible.  I hear the residents flanking 
the bluff are agreeable to forfeiting the right away they have been utilizing.  
Thank you, 
John Glina 
113 Central Ave 
Capitola 
 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


